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Dear Friend,

I want to personally invite you to the 25th anniversary of my annual Kindle the Flame Women’s Conference September 
25–27 in Broken Arrow, Oklahoma.  My staff and I have been planning for this special milestone since last year, and we 
are excited about what God has in store for us.

I understand the demands women face and can tell you from experience how important it is to get away and get rejuvenated. 
Kindle the Flame is your opportunity to do that! I also want to encourage you to bring others with you. If you have daughters 
age 16 and up, they and their friends are welcome to register! As you begin to make plans, please note that we respectfully ask 
mothers not to bring their children, including infants. Childcare is not provided at this conference.

I always strive to make the women’s conference a fun time, and this year is no exception—with a special 25th anniversary 
schedule you won’t want to miss. It will be an awesome time to build relationships and grow together with women from 
around the world.

Visit rhema.org/ktf to find all the information you need, plus promotional tools like graphics, bulletin announcements, 
a save-the-date flyer, a promo video, and a full planning guide.

Whether this will be your first time or you have previously attended Kindle the Flame, I look forward to seeing you.

In His love,

Lynette Hagin

PS. Be sure to follow us on social media for updates. Share your KTF moments with us too! Hashtag your post with 
#rhemaktf, and we will be on the lookout.

  @kennethhaginministries

  @khm_usa


